
SEIU 1021 City of Oakland Chapter
Contract Extension Update for March 18, 2021
On Thursday, March 18, our 
elected Bargaining Team met 
via Zoom to discuss the City of 
Oakland’s recent extension offer.

The City offered a two-year 
extension of our existing contract, 
with no changes and no additional 
money to keep up with the rising 
costs of living. 

Updates always at seiu1021.org/city-oakland

A fair COLA is essential for our 
members, so many of whom 
have suffered and sacrificed 
throughout this pandemic, or 
under our region’s affordable 
housing crisis. The Bargaining 
Team decided to discuss the 
possible extension in coalition 
with other unions representing 
city workers, including CMEA, 
IBEW Local 35 and IFPTE Local 21.

Meet Your Elected Bargaining Team

•	 Chapter Officers: (all seven serve on bargaining team)
•	 Public Works: Timothy Glasper, Gabriel Macias
•	 Sewers: Hugo Velasquez 
•	 Department of Transportation: Loren Givens 
•	 Library: Susan Martinez, Adelina Hernandez  
•	 Fire: Veronica Sanders 
•	 OPD: Kent McNab, Nicole Johnson 
•	 Parks and Rec: George Henderson, Edward McCarthy 
•	 Human Services: Betty Ly 
•	 Finance: Sarina Baldwin 
•	 Building and Planning: (No nominations.) 
•	 Animal Control: (No nominations.) 

The Bargaining Team shall be made up of the following representatives:

 Representatives of the 
Bargaining Team including the 
Lead Negotiator Rob Szykowny 
and chapter president Felipe 
Cuevas will meet with the union 
coalition, and we will keep all 
chapter members updated on the 
progress of these extension talks.


